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Continuation of Culvert replacement on 
Route 207 

(Kahnawà:ke – 27, Seskehkó:wa/September 2012) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all Kahnawa’kehró:non that work on Route 207 will 
continue.  A second culvert needs to be replaced at the Grand Fossé creek to ensure 
the safety of our Community.  The work is scheduled to begin on Monday October 1st, 
2012 and should be completed in six (6) weeks, weather permitting. 
 

 
 

At the worksite area, one traffic lane will be maintained 24 hours a day seven (7) days a 
week to accommodate traffic in both directions. The necessary signalization will be 
placed to safely coordinate traffic. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we apologize for the 
temporary inconvenience. If further information is required, please contact the Technical 
Services Office at 450 635-1016. 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically at your discretion. 
For further information on this release contact Skyler Taylor at 450-632-7500, ext. 2319 
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